
 

 
 
 
Draft Newsletter 27 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope everyone had a lovely time at the Fun Day. This week we have been busy as usual: gardening, 
baking, practising yoga, and exploring STEM experiments, as well as Forest School, Music and PE.  
 
We have had a consignment of new educational resources, most of them wooden, and the children have 
really enjoyed investigating, selecting and building. 
 
I’d like to thank everyone for having been welcoming and friendly. It’s my turn to move on now, to my next 
interim role. I wish you all a very happy summer.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Amanda 
And Clare, Lisa, Nicola, Sarah, Mary, and Gail 
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Here are a few of this week’s favourite moments from the Dormice Room: 
 

       
 

In anticipation of the Jubilee celebrations, we made the Queen’s favourite teatime treat since she 
was a little girl, ‘Jam Pennies’. Naturally, we had to have a royal tasting! We posted tiny pink 
diamonds into transparent baubles to hang as sparkly jubilee party decorations. We danced and 
sang, and shared stories as always. But most important of all, we had such tremendous fun with 
our friends. 
 

   
 

The Badger and Hedgehog Gallery 
 

      
 

We wish you all a glorious half term holiday and look forward to celebrating the Jubilee with those 
Little Crackers who will be joining in the fun at Nursery next week.  
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